
 

 

 

 

 

This week in Picture News we explored this key question.  Should we learn sign language at school? 

The teacher took a class vote and lots of children felt we should be learning this skill in school. Amelie said “Some 

children are different and we need to be kind to everyone”.  The teacher reminded the children that this was part 

of our British Values.  

Then children then learnt all the letters of the alphabet using sign language and then with the use of a sign 

language mat, spent time with their friends signing their names.   


